
Stock, William 

4/8/2011 12:24:32 PM
'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Pressure Reductions

Thanks, I think they will deliver what you want, A question will be is it fast enough.

From: Clarion, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2011 11:39 AM
To: Stock, William
Subject: Re: Pressure reductions

Now that's a question I can never answer in advance. Thanks for moving the ball forward.

On Apr 8, 2011, at 10:02 AM, "Stock, William" <WCS3@pge.com> wrote:

Paul:

Our testimony will include the results of the reductions in pressure by 20% for each 
entire group of pipes. It will also commit to evaluating reductions of 5%, 10% and 15% 
for each group as well as an estimate for how long that will take. Does that meet your 
needs?

Bill
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